3rd September 2021



Learning God's Way

Headteacher: Mr M Jee
01903 785416
school@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk
stmargaretsprimary.org.uk

Dear Year 5 Parents,

Re: Swimming Lessons

We have been fortunate to secure swimming lessons at The Wave, Littlehampton on Friday mornings starting next week 10^{th} September 10.30am-11.30pm for our Year 5 children, for 13 weeks up to the end of the Autumn Term. The year group will be split into two groups, each group swimming for half an hour.

We are very grateful to William Older Charity who have kindly funded the coach for us. The cost of the swimming is £2.00 per week per child for 13 weeks. This is a voluntary contribution and is required for the swimming to go ahead. Please make your payment via our on-line payments system, ParentMail, and also tick the Parental Consent box giving your permission. Please note that without sufficient voluntary contributions the swimming may have to be cancelled. We will shortly set up weekly payments online (this should be ready to pay by Tuesday 7th September). There is also the option to pay the full amount in total (£26.00) should you wish to do so.

If you are able to help with the swimming each week or on a rota please let your child's class teacher know as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 5 Team